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Gold Star of the Week!               

Nursery ~ Finley Pepper-Denny                                        

Pre-School ~ Eleanor Robinson                                   

Rec ~ Liliana Welch                                                          

Year 1 ~ Seb Cork                                                     

Year 2 ~ Holly Jones                                                    

Year 3 ~ Thomas Kane                                        

Year 4 ~ Isabella Di Placido                                                          

Year 5 ~ Isabella Faulkner                                                       

Year 6 ~ Not recorded 

 

Parents/Carers of children in Years                 

Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us at 

our next assembly on Monday 10th 

July at 2.45pm to see your child      

receive their  certificate and to hear 

why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

 

SEND Drop-in                                                                    
 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND 

drop-in on the following day next week 
 

Wednesday  2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in  to discuss 

any concerns you have   

about your child’s educational needs. 

Sports Menu - Thursday 13th July 2023       

On Thursday 29th June, Shire Services are 

providing a special Big Breakfast Menu for 

lunch. Please book and pay via your 

ParentPay account in the usual way if you’d 

like to book this for your child. Pupils  eligible 

for Free School Meals and  Pupils in Years 

Rec, Year 1 

and Year 2 

will just need 

to let their 

teacher know 

on the day if 

they’d like a 

school meal.  

There is no 

charge as it is 

included in 

the Universal   

Infant Free 

School Meals 

Scheme. 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 5th July we        

celebrated that our lovely school 

with all its wonderful facilities has 

officially been open for 10 Years! 

Sports Days in September 2023 

Sports Days for the next academic 

year will be as follows:- 

From 9.30am - 11.30am  

KS1 & EYFS will take place on         

Thursday 28th September 

KS2 will take place on                          

Friday 29th September   

Further information will follow in          

September 

Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 3 you are the best 

readers this week!!! 

Please encourage your child to read at 

least 3 times each week.                         

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!!       

Core value: Ambition                                  

Pupils who have         

accessed Times 

Table Rock Stars                             

3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 4 you are the best 

Times Table Rock Stars this week!         

Please encourage your child to 

access Times Table Rock Stars at 

least 3 times each week. It will 

greatly underpin all maths         

concepts and will enable them         

to use them across the                        

maths curriculum.              

Core value: Ambition                                  



 

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                         

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you             

to talk about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if 

they understand it!                                                                 

Use it in some sentences 

and see if they can too. 

There are also words on 

your children’s topic 

sheets. 

anticipation 

   

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary                       

July                                                                                                                         

Wednesday 12th - Year 2 visit to the Care Café                                                                                  

Friday 14th - Harriers Penalty Competition                                                                                      

Friday 14th - PTFA Summer Fayre                                                                                                 

Tuesday 18th - Year 6 End of Year Performance at 6pm                                                                            

Thursday 20th - Year 6 End of Year Assembly at 9am                                                                              

Friday 21st - Break up for the summer holidays                                                                                  

Monday 24th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to pupils) 

Tuesday 25th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to pupils)                                                                                                  

Tuesday 25th - Volunteer Day    

 

 

Further upcoming dates will be displayed on the front page of 

the website- https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

 

  

ParentPay Clubs Payment Page 

From September we will have a new 
one stop shop on ParentPay where 
you can pay for all your clubs in one 

place. This will include:- 

 

 Breakfast and After School Club for 2 year old pupils       
in Nursery 

 Breakfast and After School Club for 3 year old pupils 
up to Year 6 pupils 

 Holiday Club Sessions 

 Extra Curricular Clubs 

You will be able to click on the dates that you require for any 
of the above options and make your payment. 

This should simplify the booking procedure for Parents/
Carers 

For Parents/Carers that pay via Childcare Vouchers or         
Government Gateway you will still be able to do this as you 
have done before, we just ask that you complete the booking 
forms so that we can ensure we book the correct dates for 
you. 
 

IMPORTANT 

We will need a short amount of time to set up the 
new clubs payment system at the end of term.  
Therefore we ask that you DO NOT make any  
bookings for September onwards until the           
1st August. 

 


